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Statement from the National Rifle Association of 
America In Response to President Obama’s Gun Control 

Proposals

Fairfax, Va. – Throughout its history, the National Rifle Association has led 
efforts to promote safety and responsible gun ownership.  Keeping our 
children and society safe remains our top priority.

The NRA will continue to focus on keeping our children safe and securing our 
schools, fixing our broken mental health system, and prosecuting violent 
criminals to the fullest extent of the law.  We look forward to working with 
Congress on a bi-partisan basis to find real solutions to protecting America’s 
most valuable asset – our children.

Attacking firearms and ignoring children is not a solution to the crisis we face 
as a nation.  Only honest, law-abiding gun owners will be affected and our 
children will remain vulnerable to the inevitability of more tragedy.

-NRA- Established in 1871, the National Rifle Association is America's oldest  
civil rights and sportsmen's group. Four million members strong, NRA 

continues to uphold the Second Amendment and advocates enforcement of 
existing laws against violent offenders to reduce crime. The Association 

remains the nation's leader in firearm education and training for law-abiding 
gun owners, law enforcement and the armed services. Be sure to follow the 
NRA on Facebook at www.facebook.com/NationalRifleAssociation and on 

Twitter @NRA.
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